
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION NOTICE 
 
 

CICRA will revert to being separate authorities from July 2020. A decision to withdraw from 
the CICRA model of a pan island body has been made by the Jersey Minister for Economic 

Development, Tourism, Sport & Culture and the Guernsey Committee for Economic 
Development has accepted that decision.   

 
If parties require more information, assistance or advice on this matter they can contact the 

GCRA or JCRA with all communications to jill.perkins@cicra.gg 
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